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17th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Roseheyworth Road Campus is holding its Christmas Fete on Friday 8th 
December. The Fete begins at 2.00pm.  

 

There will be a wide range of stalls, refreshments for sale and of course 
we will have a special visitor! 

 

We would gladly appreciate any support from parents and the 
community so if you or someone you know would like hire a table for £5 to 
sell craft/merchandise, please contact the school office. Alternatively, if 
you are prepared to volunteer during the fete for example manning a stall or serving tea and 
coffee, please contact the school office. 

 

Non-Uniform dates in exchange for the following donations: 

Friday 24th November   Toiletries 

Friday 1st December  Bottles 

Monday 4th December  Cakes/ Chocolate 

We would also appreciate any Christmas themed donations for a Christmas stall. 

 

Children will be working hard to create Christmas crafts and treats in class which will be sold at 
the fete. 

 

We all look forward to seeing you at our Christmas Fete and thank you in anticipation of your 
support. 

 

Mrs L Tudge 

Join us for our 
Christmas Fete  

8th December  

2pm 


